
Assessment and Feedback during Remote Learning 

Effective feedback is a vital part of pupils’ learning and can have a significant impact on their progress. Teachers at Codsall Middle 

School will provide feedback in a variety of ways whilst children are remote learning. 

To receive the benefit of this, it is vital that pupils engage with the feedback they receive and act on the advice given. This includes if 

they are asked to make changes or improve their work. 

How will my child receive feedback? How will my child be assessed? 

 

 

-Regular feedback will be given as individual written comments 
in Teams Assignments or Class Notebook. This will normally be 

weekly. 

-Feedback from formal assessments, like pre-tests and post-
tests, will be given verbally to groups in online classes. 

Individuals will receive scores and information on next steps.

-Verbal feedback will be given during live lessons.

-Where extra support is required, pupils can ask teachers during 
lessons. Pupils can also contact their teacher via email for 

further support.

Online formal assessments will be carried out 
on occasion through the year (e.g. GL 

Assessments)

Pre-tests and post-tests will be assessed and 
recorded

Teachers make assessments during lessons and 
from work completed that help them plan for 

the next steps in learning.

Pupils will be given the opportunity to self-
assess through the use of quizzes and reflection  

on their work or feedback received.


